Amber Noworatzky

From: Bill Schlei

Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 11:31 AM
To: Amber Noworatzky

Subject: Discussion of No Parking

Hi Amber,

Alder Beeman has asked about adding a discussion of designating the north side of Washington St. from 21st St to 25th
St as a No Parking Zone due to congestion. If we decide to cancel the November meeting this can move to December FYI.

Let me know what shakes out regarding this month.

Thx, Bill S
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